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CDC approves home tests for inbound
international travelers
Posted on May 10, 2021 by News Editor

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention has updated guidance to allow inbound international air
passengers to meet COVID-19 testing requirements using self-administered tests that fulfill several criteria,
including FDA-approval and remote supervision. “This is an encouraging step in facilitating the international
travel process while continuing to prioritize the safety and well-being of all travelers and employees seeking
entry to the US,” Airlines for America said.
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